
Call to Host UWE AGM 2015   

 
 
The UWE Board is pleased to invite applications from NFA’s interested in 
hosting the UWE Conference in 2015. The host NFA will be assisted by the 
Board in relation to the Conference programme.  Applications, including a 
short proposal in PowerPoint, for presentation  at the UWE Conference in 

Bucharest, 5-7 September 2014, should be made to universitywomeneurope@gmail.com., to arrive 
thirty days before the AGM, i.e. by  1 August 2014 at the latest.  
 

Call to Host Possible Meet and Greet 2015 

A  
Participants Meet and Greet 2014 Amsterdam 

 
The Meet and Greet meeting in Amsterdam from 9-11 May was judged to be very worthwhile, 
productive and informative, as well as being an opportunity for members from different NFA’s to 
meet, exchange views, form friendships and learn from each other.  
 
A Meet and Greet 2015, again taking place around Europe Day (9 May 2015), would further inform 
both existing and potential members in an informal setting, would give further focus to  UWE and 
strengthen the ties already made.  
 
Applications are therefore requested from NFA’s who would be interested in hosting a Meet and 
Greet weekend in May 2015. The host NFA would be assisted by the Board in regard to themes and 
presentations.  
Applications, including a short proposal in PowerPoint, for presentation at the UWE Conference in 
Bucharest, 5-7 September 2014, should be made to  universitywomeneurope@gmail.com,  to arrive 
thirty days before the AGM, i.e. by 1 August 2014 at the latest.  


